
 

 

Non-Executive Director Remuneration Updated September 2011 

As Egan Associates consults with boards to 
help them determine appropriate non-
executive director remuneration, two key 
issues of concern have emerged from our 
engagements with those boards: 
 

▪ the increasing responsibilities of 
nonexecutive directors in this more highly 
regulated environment and 

▪ the increased accountability and time 
commitment expected of non-executive 
directors. 

Boards face a range of challenges and 
issues in respect to non-executive directors. 
One key challenge is to acknowledge this 
increased workload and offer reasonable 
and market competitive levels of non-
executive director remuneration. 

The interpretation of these two key 
principles, reasonableness and market 
competitiveness will vary for each 
organisation depending on its particular 
issues and position. Advice from Egan 
Associates will commonly address the 
following questions: 

▪ How should directors benchmark their 
fees? Should consideration be given to 
companies of similar size, industry focus, 
and international footprint? 

▪ Should there be a prescribed ratio 
between a committee chair and 
committee member? Should this vary by 
committee and workload? 

▪ What should be the relativity between a 
Chairman’s aggregate fees and a non-
executive director’s aggregate fees? 

▪ Should the multiplier be on the basis of 
the retainer or the aggregate fee? 

▪ What should be the ratio between a 
Chairman and a Deputy Chairman’s 
fees?  

▪ Should Chairmen and Deputy Chairmen 
receive additional fees associated with 
their membership of committees, either in 
the capacity of chair or member? 

▪ Should there be a ratio between a Chief 
Executive’s base remuneration and a 
Chairman’s base fee? Should that be 
influenced by the time commitment of the 
Chairman? 

▪ Should there be a relationship between 
the remuneration of the Chief Executive 
and the fee pool of the Board? 

▪ Should directors be required to contribute 
a proportion of their remuneration on a 
mandatory basis to acquire shares in the 
company or should it be voluntary? 

▪ Should there be a maximum period of 
service for a director to serve as a non-
executive director? 

▪ Are options an appropriate form of 
reward in small market capitalisation 
companies, if not in the Top 100? 

▪ Can directors’ rewards be more closely 
aligned to company performance? 

▪ How can cash strapped, high potential, 
high risk companies attract and retain 
qualified nonexecutive directors? 

▪ How should director’s emoluments be 
structured to meet obligations under the 
Superannuation Guarantee legislation? 
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www.eganassociates.com.au 

Phone:  02 9225 3225 

Level 16, 6 O’Connell Street  

Sydney NSW 2000 Australia  
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